NORTH MAC CONMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 34
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TRANSFER TORT FUNDS
High School Media Center, 231 West Fortune Street, Virden, IL

June 17t 2020, 6:15 pm
NOTE: Due to the COVID-19 crisis, this will be a meeting held partially in a virtual format.
A limited number of individuals will conduct the meeting in person and key stakeholder
groups will be invited as participants or observers. Any individual who wishes to
address the Board to provide public input or comment in regard to this public hearing
should contact the Superintendent to schedule a time at the June 17" meeting to do so.
Contact information is as follows: Email Dr. Jay Goble at: jgoble@northmacschools.org no
later than 3:00 PM on June 17", 2020 to request a time to present at the public hearing.
The public hearing will be recorded and posted on the North Mac website after the
conclusion of the meeting.

1. Call to Order
2. Roll Call

3. Public input concerning the transfer of funds from the Tort Fund to the Operation and
Maintenance Fund

4. Adjourn



